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Sent: 12 February 2018 11:26

To: Londonplan

Subject: Mayor's London Plan consultation - Hot food takeaway policy
Categories: Red Category

Hello,

Thank you for this proposal. | support this entirely as it has been a growing personal worry of mine to see young children in deprived areas resort to eating fast food from
chicken shops after school. My only challenge is if areas are to implement this policy, they must also provide affordable, healthy alternatives to these restaurants. Many
children rely on the cheap prices in order to have a meal, especially if they are not provided with one at home — we wouldn’t want children to go hungry as a result of this.

Many thanks in advance for considering the above.

Best wishes,

Tola Masha
Project Manager

NHS Eniland |Londonr

Mental Health Transformation for London

London Mental Health Clinical Network in collaboration with the Healthy London Partnership
www.londonscn.nhs.uk | @ NHSLondonSCN

www.healthylondon.org | @HealthyLDN

Please be advised:
Wednesdays and Thursdays we will be with Healthy London Partnerships at Ferguson House, 15 Marylebone Road, London, NW1 5JD, where we will be located on the ground and 2nd floors.

Mondays, Tuesdays and Fridays we will be with the London Mental Health Clinical Network at Skipton House, 80 London Road, London, SE1 6LH, where we will be located on the 5th floor.
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sender that you have received the message iIn error before deleting it.
Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action in relation to its contents. To do so
is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Thank you for your co-operation.
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